
 

 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
Notice of Investigation: Seqwater Bulk Water Prices 2018–21 

At the request of the Treasurer and Minister for Trade and Investment, the Queensland 
Competition Authority will conduct an investigation into the pricing practices relating to the 
monopoly business activity of bulk water supply by Seqwater. The objective of the 
investigation is to recommend bulk water prices for the period 1 July 2018 to 30 June 2021. 

Public involvement is a key part of our decision-making process and we invite submissions 
from all interested parties. We have published a guidance note on our website to assist 
stakeholders with their submissions.  

Submissions are due by 15 September 2017 and can be made online: 
www.qca.org.au/Submissions or by post: 

   Queensland Competition Authority 
GPO Box 2257 
Brisbane QLD 4001 

A draft report will be submitted to the Queensland Government by 30 November 2017, 
with a final report submitted by 31 March 2018.  

For more information, visit our website www.qca.org.au/water or contact Jennie Cooper  
(07 3222 0555). 
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